

Christy Kindel JH/HS Principal Phone: (217) 364-4530 Fax: (217) 364-4812 kindel@tricityschools.org

Tri-City CUSD #1

324 West Charles Street Buffalo, Illinois 62515

Jill Larson

Superintendent Phone: (217) 364-4811 Fax: (217) 364-4896 jlarson@tricityschools.org



Kara Cummins
Elementary Principal
Phone: (217) 364-4035
Fax: (217) 364-9418
kcummins@tricityschools.org

January 25, 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s):

The school district is excited to offer the mobile dentistry program "Miles of Smiles" to our student population again this spring. We hope this program will help alleviate some of the financial demand placed on families as they meet requirements for school.

All children, preschool through 12th grade, are eligible for an exam. The services are provided at "no cost" to our district families.

As an additional benefit to our district families, the team fills out dental forms which meets the requirements for students in kindergarten, 2nd and 6th grade who are required by law to show proof of a dental examination for school.

Here is how the program works:

- Parents fill out the Dental Program Consent form and return it to the Nurse's Office by Friday, March 22, 2019.
- A team including a dentist, hygienist, and dental assistants will come to the school during the school day to give examinations in the Nurse's Office.
- The team will be at Tri-City, April 2, 2019 at 9 am.

Dental Consent Forms are available in the nurse's office.

Examinations will not be given unless a permission form is completely filled out and returned to the nurse's office.

I encourage families to take advantage of this opportunity. Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank You,

Kathy Getz, RN Tri-City School Nurse (217) 364-4035, x117 kgetz@tricityschools.org